Marchese, Deborah

From: Kirkland, Alan

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 3:20 PM

To: Robert Rudd (rrudd@tierraeng.com); Scott, Jimmy; Marchese, Deborah; Hinton, Joseph
Subject: N. Hancock revisions for Turnpike tie in

Attachments: n hancock c02 plan adjust.pdf

All,

I have attached the updated drawings for issue to the Contractor. | have put them into the Bid Set folder on the S:\ drive
for you Deb. And created a folder for it.

We updated the cross sections and determined a sidewalk adjustment needs to be made for proper tie in at Gatewood.

From what | see, we have basically added 120 LF of sidewalk, and remove about the same. We also have an extra 133 LF
of pipe 24" pipe and will need to core the existing S-248 to accept this pipe. A plug for this length of this pipe will also
be needed to prevent water from entering it. It needs to be built to the end of the project so we don’t disturb new trail
and curbing when the Turnpike comes to tie in. | have added an exhibit sheet for areas that will have to be adjusted. |
would think they are negligible, but | will let the contractor speak on that.

Thanks,

Alan Kirkland, P.E.
Lake County Public Works Dept.
Engineering Division

P.O. Box 7800

Tavares, FL 32778

(352) 253 — 6043

Note: The Dept of Public Works Engineering Division will be located in the Tavares Office beginning June 22nd.
/ Phone: 352-253-6000 / Street Address: 350 N. Sinclair Ave, Tavares, 32778

Please note: Florida has avery broad public records lavw. Most writien communication (o or from government officials regarding
government/public business is public record available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be
subject to public disclosure.



